
WEDNESDAY 
 
It is January 29, and it is Day 2 
 
FROM THE OFFICE:    
 
We are looking for three English, a Math and two French peer tutors to help students in grade 
7. Please email Ms Pat if you are interested. 
 
YEARBOOK COMMITTEE:  Every day 2 room B307 has been reserved for the Yearbook 
Committee so that we can work on our pages!  Please bring your lunch and your laptop and 
let’s get together.  
 
STUDENT LIFE:  Cycle one student Life - Ms. Averback needs help cutting out paper hearts 
for our Valentine's day activity. Please come to A304 at junior lunch to help out! 
 
Dress Down Day! This Friday! Please help support our F-Wing entrepreneur renovation 
project by making a $1 donation. Everyone is encouraged to wear something red! #GoBison!  
 
EDDI:  We are celebrating Lunar New Year this week, the year of the snake. The celebration 
will take place during both lunches on Friday January 31st in the cafeteria. Please wear a red 
top and donate $1 for our dress down day fund. And if you would like to contribute food 
please email  Ms Pat . 
 
GMAA: 
 
Bantam boys futsal: Congratulations to the bantam boys futsal team who won their game 
yesterday against Lakeside Academy by a score of 10-0. 
 
Swimming: Meet #4 is tomorrow, with early dismissal at noon, but only for those who have 
signed up. Contact Mr. Pinsky if anything has changed for your status for this meet. 
 
CLUBS:  
 
TRIPS: 
 
Grad Ski Trip: Mandatory meeting for all participants this FRIDAY at 12:00 in room C 311. 
 
ACTIVITIES: 



Bison Night Live: The school’s annual performing arts showcase is TOMORROW, Thursday 
night, January 30 at 7:00pm in the auditorium. Tickets are ONLY $10 at the door! Come see 
the show and support some really talented performers from Improv, Show Choir, and more! 
For more information, see Mr. Pinsky. 
 
FINAL ANNOUNCEMENT from EDDI:  
We would like to ask all teachers to please take a few minutes to show the short video on 
Green Square Day that they have been sent and to hand out Green Squares to the students 
in their classrooms.  
 
Grade 10 & 11 Students: Tomorrow is JOHN ABBOTT COLLEGE Open house from 
6:30-8:30pm. Don’t miss it! 
 
 
Last but not least, if you see Mr. Stewart today, don’t forget to wish him a HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
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